

Newsletter

Friday 13th January 2023



AWARD WINNERS

A huge congratulations to our award winners this week:

Year 1: Theo, Serenity, Archie, Elliott

Year 2: Lucy, Jackson, Zayaan, Alfie

Year 3: Raffaelle, Ajahnae, Jessica, Aroush

Year 4: Carl, Mason, Nathaniel, Michael

Year 5: Amira, Dylan, Summer-Rose, Zac

Year 6: Mason, Casey-May, Lily-Rose, Abigail



YOUNG VOICES

What an amazing experience the children had yesterday at Young Voices, Resorts World. They sang and danced their hearts out.

A truly magical experience for all those who took part singing alongside 6000 other children, award winning artist Heather Small, world beatbox champions Beatbox Collective and street dancers Urban Strides, who were the first crew in the world to open the Royal Variety Performance in the presence of Her Majesty The Queen.

We are so proud of everyone that took part.

Videos of the night can be found on our school Facebook page.



WORLD CLASS

A huge congratulations to Isabella in Year 5, who has been selected to represent England in this year's Dance World Championships. We are all very proud of you and look forward to watching you compete.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Tuesday 24th January 2:30 pm - Parents' SATs Information workshop Year 6

Thursday 26th January 2.30pm - Chinese New Year Assembly Year 5 parents

Tuesday 31st January 9am - Times tables workshop for parents/children Year 4

Monday 20th - Friday 24th February - Half Term Holiday, school closed

Tuesday 28th February 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents' Maths workshop

Tuesday 21st March 9.15 am - Y5 & 6 Parents' Reading Workshop

Thursday 2nd March - Year 6 Topic Trip to the Black Country Living Museum

Monday 3rd - Friday 14th April - Easter Holiday, school closed

Monday 1st May - Bank holiday, school closed

Monday 8th May - King's Coronation, school closed

Tuesday 9th - Friday 12th May - Year 6 SATs

Monday 29th May - Friday 2nd June - Half Term Holiday, school closed

Wednesday 28th - Friday 30th June - Year 6 residential to Kingswood

Friday 21st July - Last day of term for pupils

Monday 24th & Tuesday 25th July - Staff INSET, school closed

MORNING MATHS CLUB YEAR 6

Miss Bell will be delivering Maths morning clubs beginning Tuesday 17th January

Mornings: Tuesday and Wednesday Time: 8 a.m. - 8.30 a.m. (tuition), 8.30 a.m. - 8.45 a.m. (breakfast). We will offer free breakfast to those children who attend.

PARENT SURVEY

Thank you to those parents who have already completed the Parent Survey emailed to you all this week.

Your feedback and ideas are, as always, much appreciated in helping us move the school forward.

ATTENDANCE

Our target for attendance is 96%

Attendance 4th-6th Jan: 92.9%

Year 1: 93.3% Year 4: 87.8%

Year 2: 100% Year 5: 94.6%

Year 3: 92.5% Year 6: 89.6%

FRIENDS OF THE ORCHARDS

We are hoping to start a FOTO group to help organise fundraising events such as our Summer Fair. We will be holding a

Coffee Morning

Everyone Welcome

Tuesday 17th January for anyone interested in

coffee morning on

joining.